
MERRY DAIRY ICE CREAM 
JUNE  20TH TO JULY 15TH

 In 2021 Diane Lagace, brought to the
attention of our UCW an opportunity to
raise funds through The Merry Dairy, a
local nut free ice cream shop.  
Thanks to Diane our UCW was able to
raise funds for Indigenous charities - a
need we felt was urgent as news had just
broken regarding the unmarked graves at
a Kamloops Residential School.  In 2022
we will again support these Indigenous
charities with the funds raised. 
The Merry Dairy Campaign kicks off
June 20 and runs until July 15.  
The Merry Dairy's recipe book, "Great
Scoops", will be part of the sale.
 

Watch the church website and Social
Media for details and updates.

NEARLY NEW
and Used Book Sale

J U N E  2 0 2 2 R I D E A U  P A R K  U C W

Nearly New and Used Book Sale
Saturday, June 11th

 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 
Bring your own Bags 

Rain Date:  June 18th

CELEBRATING NATIONAL UCW; 
 60TH ANNIVERSARY 

REV GEORGINA FITZGERALD
SUNDAY, JUNE 12 @ 10:00 A.M.

GENERAL MEETING
MONDAY, JUNE 6TH!  7:00 P.M.

REFRESHMENTS SERVED
GUEST SPEAKER: 

SUSAN PALMAI - TOPIC
COMMUNITY FRIDGES

R E M I N D E R S  

We are heading OUTDOORS for our June
Nearly New Sale. Used books are also for
sale. 

Payment methods: cash or credit card.
 

You may drop off your Nearly New
clothing items in BRACKENRIDGE HALL on:

 
Thursday, June 9 from 9:30 am to 4:00 pm
and Friday, June 10 from 9:30 am to 12:00
noon.

Contact/RSVP to Nancy McPherson at
nmcpherson@rogers.com if you have
questions, would like to volunteer or to
attend the June General Meeting.

 


